
 

 

 

Notice Regarding Pre-bid Meeting for the Supply & Installation of High 

Performance Computing (HPC) System 

Date: 5 July 2017 

 

With reference to Tender Notice (Ref.: CURAJ/S&P/Tender/2017-18/1366, dated 29-06-

2017 displayed through the web site of the university (www.curaj.ac.in), regarding the 

Supply & Installation of High Performance Computing (HPC) System for the Department of 

Atmospheric Science, Central University of Rajasthan, a pre-bid meeting will be held on 10 

July 2017 (Monday) at 11 AM in the Waiting Hall (near VC office, SP-4 building). Interested 

vendors are advised to send their queries by email to hod.atmospheric@curaj.ac.in by 7 July 

2017 (forenoon). The queries sent by emails only will be discussed by the procurement 

committee during the meeting on 10 July 2017.   

 

Registrar 
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